
     BOARSHAW PRIMARY FAIRTRADE GROUP 

                   Tuesday 8th March 2016 

 

Absent: Ciolan, Amy and Ryan 

At the meeting, the group discussed the assembly which took place the week 
before and activities planned for Fairtrade Day (Friday 11th March). 
 
Assembly 
 
Children who took part in the assembly were congratulated on their input. Katie 
said they were fantastic and had really clear voices. Kelci commented that they 
were excellent readers-really loud.  
 
Fairtrade Breakfast 
 
We discussed the ‘Wake up to the Big Fairtrade Breakfast’ event. What drinks 
were going to be available and the flavour muffins. Children said they had 
received the letter inviting parents to attend. The children said that they hoped 
lots of parents attended as it would be a really exciting and interesting morning. 
Especially with parents/grandparents going into the classes to take part in the 
activities.  
Mrs Beehan would ask if the Fairtrade team are needed to help out in the 
morning and advise the children by Thursday 10th. 
 
We looked at the raffle prizes which would be raffled during Friday’s Whole 
School assembly. We agreed that a letter to thank Mrs Meehan for making the 
Chocolate Tree should be written. Mrs Beehan would arrange for one of the team 
to do. 
 
Finally we talked about working towards the next award. We briefly looked at the 
criteria and will discuss in detail at the next meeting. 
 
The children said they were looking forward to is ‘Wake up to the Big Fairtrade 
Breakfast’ and the day’s class activities which would teach the rest of the school 
about the importance of Fairtrade. 


